
From:  Adam Villani <adam.villani@lacity.org>

Sent time:  01/16/2019 02:41:57 PM

To:  Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org>

Subject:  Re: Check in
 

OK, will do. I think it's Erin's project currently. I'll talk with her about making it the priority.

On Wed, Jan 16, 2019 at 10:32 AM Heather Bleemers <Heather.Bleemers@lacity.org> wrote:
Hi Adam,

I'm I  the 6am exec meeting right now. We need to prioritize the review of the EIR. please work with erin to either take on some
of the review or bring in MBI. This is a priority for our department. 

Thank you 

-- 
Adam Villani, City Planner
Department of City Planning
Major Projects Section
T: (213) 847-3688
221 N. Figueroa St., Room 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
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